
PARENT NIGHT 
Open House BBQ 

 
Who: Families of children with hearing loss 

When: Monday, October 24, 2016 at 5:30-7:30 

Where: Lawson Heights School Library 

Babysitting and food will be provided! 

RSVP to your child’s Teacher of the D/HH by October 17, 2016 

Families interested in learning about their child’s hearing loss and SPSD Deaf and 
Hard of Hearing program are invited to attend a family BBQ and information 

night. There will be brief presentations given by Saskatchewan A.G. Bell, SPARC, 
and Saskatoon Public Schools Teachers of the D/HH. This is an opportunity for 

you to collaborate with other families and ask professionals questions.  

We look forward to seeing you! 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Parent Night – RSVP by October 17, 2016 

Family Name: ____________ 

Number of adults: ____________ 

Number of children: ____________ 

Please return this portion of the form to your child’s Teacher of the D/HH or  

e-mail: Meahgan Vandenhurk - vandenhurkm@spsd.sk.ca 



 

 

 


